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Don’t forget to move your 

clocks FORWARD one 

hour Saturday night.   
 

    

“Make A Difference” Live Event“Make A Difference” Live Event“Make A Difference” Live Event“Make A Difference” Live Event    
Don Sunshine will be leading a conference at Pleasant 

Grove on Sunday morning, April 9th.    Don Sunshine was 

raised in Verona, NJ.  He is married to Cathy and has two 

grown children.  He enjoys hunting, officiating soccer, 

riding ATVs and motorcycles.  He attended college to 

pursue a career in law enforcement.  During his college 

years, Don became a believer in Jesus Christ.  In 1973, 

Don became involved in the Christian Service Brigade and 

served as Battalion Captain for 30 years.  During this 

time, God grew Don’s love for evangelism.  Upon leaving 

the Christian Service Brigade, Don served in law 

enforcement for four years.  God began to burden Don’s 

heart to build an evangelism training course.  In 2005, 

Don began sharing his program.  He has shared in 22 

states and Canada.  More than 1400 hearts have come to 

salvation during Don’s training sessions.    He will be 

leading four sessions as follows: 
 

� Session 1   8:30 AM 

� Session 2  9:30 AM 

� Session 3  10:45 AM 

� Lunch Break 

� Session 4  Following Lunch 
 

Lunch will be provided.  Please pray for this upcoming 

event.   

CHURCH MEETINGS 

YWG Breakfast Sat. Mar. 11th 8:00 AM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Mar 13th 6:00 PM 

KIT Group Wed. Mar. 15th 11:00 AM 

Business Meeting Sun. Mar. 19th 7:00 PM 
 

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, March 12th  

1st Service Bob Dow & Jim Caldwell 

Sunday School Bob Dow & Jim Caldwell 

2nd Service John Shore 

    



Welcome New Member 

Seth Effler – Baptism 
    

Homebound Member of the Week    

12-18       Pearl DeLozier 

 

WMU March Mission ActionWMU March Mission ActionWMU March Mission ActionWMU March Mission Action 

The Chilhowee Baptist Center is preparing for their 

annual spring event, “The Resurrection Celebration”.  

Information will be distributed through the Sunday 

School classes and will also be available on the table 

located beside the Sunday School office.    Collection will 

run through Sunday, March 26, 2017.  Another way to 

help is to bring individual packages of paper towels, toilet 

paper, laundry detergent or cleaner which will be used to 

fill baskets at the Baptist Center.  Place completed 

containers and any extra items in the hallway next to the 

Sunday School office.  Please mark through bar codes.   In 

order to ensure consistency and fairness to all our clients, 

the sizes and quantities are listed for you:   

• 10 gal/40qt Plastic Tote box 

• 2 new bath towels (nice, thick good quality & 

matching color) 

• 2 new wash cloths (nice, thick good quality & 

matching color) 

• 1 shampoo, 16 oz. minimum 

• 3 pack/bar soap 

• 1 tube toothpaste, 6 oz. minimum 

• 2 toothbrushes (adult) 

• 1 laundry detergent, 32-50 loads 

• 1 dish detergent, 25 oz. 

• 4 pack (double roll) toilet paper 

• 1 All Purpose Spray Cleaner 32 oz. 
 

Church Sign 
If you would be interested in putting the message on the 

church sign, for the months of April, August, and 

December, please contact the church office at 977-1526. 

    

Keeping In TouchKeeping In TouchKeeping In TouchKeeping In Touch    
The Keep In Touch (KIT) group will meet in the church 

fellowship hall at 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, March 15, 

2017, followed by a noon meal.  Anyone who is age 55 or 

over is invited to attend along with their guests.  Bring a 

covered dish for yourself and your guests. 
 

We welcome father and son pianists, Patrick Lee Hebert 

(pronounced a bear) and Patrick II.  They previously 

visited with us and played the piano nine years ago, at the 

time when Patrick II was only eight years old. 
 

As background, the father has been ministering in music 

since age 13, where he began as pianist and music director 

at Trinity Full Gospel Church in Hookset, NH, remaining 

until 2004.  Moving with his family to TN in 2006, Patrick 

was the lead pianist at Green Meadow Church of God in 

Alcoa until his retirement in 2015.  He founded the 

Highland Piano Studios in 1990, offering instruction to 

students and establishing his own music label.  He has 

released nine full length albums of his compositions and 

continues touring the USA blessing audiences with his 

music. 
 

Patrick II, now age 17 and also an accomplished 

professional, has been playing the piano for nine years.  

He began playing on his own at age seven and has been 

trained solely by his father.  A regular on the concert 

stage, he is a certified Highland teacher with students of 

all ages.  
 

Please join us to hear them and become one of the many 

others who have been blessed by their music.  We will 

have a wonderful time.   
 

At our February KIT meeting it was announced that 

Roger Givens would be our guest for March, presenting 

his animal and bird pictures.  Our meeting with Roger has 

been postponed due to his upcoming back surgery. 
 

 


